
 

 
UNION PREPARATORY SCHOOL 

 
December 2019 

 
Dear Grade 4 Parents 
 
In order for your child to start the year with all the necessary stationery requirements, we supply you with this 
list.  These are essentials and all pupils must have the items mentioned on this list on their first day of 
school. 

 
Use of readers and text books 
 
If your child has misplaced a reading book, he / she will not be issued with another one for 
homework purposes until the misplaced book has been returned.  He / she will be able to 
practice the reading lesson in class. 
* An additional fee of R200 per book will be charged if a class reader is not returned or 
lost. (P.T.O). 
 
YOU ARE REQUIRED TO PROVIDE YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN WITH THE FOLLOWING: 
 
Grade  4: 
 

 

1 sharpener per term  

1 Black Artline 70 marker 

2 erasers 

1 x 30cm rulers 

8 HB pencils Staedtler HB (no pacers ) 

3 flip files (30 pockets each) 

4 Flip files (20 pages)   

2 A4 Nature study book      

2 pencil bags or 1 UHS pencil bag (NO space case) 

old shirt/apron for Art 

 

14 College Exercise book A4 (72 Page) (Irish line &  

                                                                        Margin) 

 

4 large Pritt (40g) (1 per term) ( Please buy only 

Pritt brand others don’t stick) 

1 box pencil crayons (10 is enough) 

10 plastic sleeves 

7 Quotation folders 

2 big boxes tissues 

A4 Pad of coloured project paper 

1 White board marker 

1 pack retractable wax crayons (wind-ups) 

1 empty ice cream container (2l) 

12 colour khoki pens 

 

 1 x 250ml waterless hand sanitizer 

 
Dictionaries: We have dictionaries for pupils in class, but would like to encourage pupils to acquire these    
                          for HOME USE. 
                                                   English:  Suggestion: SA Oxford School Dictionary 
                                                 Afrikaans/English:  Suggestion:  Oxford Skoolwoordeboek (tweetalig) 
 

For the first time the Dept of Education has supplied stationery packs for the learners. 
Parents are free to use the stationery pack, provided by the Dept of Education to 
supplement your child’s stationery requirements listed above.  
 
ALL ITEMS MUST BE CLEARLY AND PERMANENTLY MARKED! 

 

PLEASE RE-CHECK EVERY NEW TERM THAT PUPIL STILL HAS ALL NEEDED 

STATIONERY.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
MS B Botha 
PRINCIPAL      
 


